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European Union Regulation (EU) 2019/1021 and Amendment (EU) 2020/784 on Persistent 
Organic Pollutants (POPs) protects human health and the environment by restricting the use of 
POPs in Chemicals and Articles.   
 
To the best of our knowledge, Teledyne DALSA products do not contain any of the POPs listed 
in the Regulation and Amendment above.  
 
Teledyne DALSA has used reasonable methods to ensure the accuracy of this information.  We 
have however relied upon information provided by our suppliers that we are not able to 
independently verify.   
 

If you have any questions or require further information, please contact the Teledyne DALSA Help 
Desk at TDI_Environment.DDI@Teledyne.com 
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